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ATTENTION BUSINESSES—ALLEY CLOSURE 

Beginning Monday, September 4th at 8 pm, the alleyway behind the South 
side of the 400 block will be closed from Sunday to Thursday from 8 pm – 6 am. 
Work will not be conducted Friday and Saturday evenings. While work is being 
done NO CARS are allowed in the alleyway. ALL Vehicles must be moved by 

7:30 pm.  

 

 Schedule of Work  

Monday, 9/4 – Thursday, 9/7: FPL to work in alleyway from 8 pm to 6 am 

Sunday, 9/10 – Thursday, 9/14: FPL to work in alleyway from 8 pm to 6 am 

Tuesday, 9/12 – Sunday, 10/29: Butters Construction to start work in alleyway 
from 8 pm to 6 am Sunday evening through Friday morning—work will not be 

done by Butters Construction Friday and Saturday nights.  

 

Based on a perfect schedule, all alley construction will be completed on 
October 29, 2017 

For more information please visit www.4thand5thdelray.com 

http://www.4thand5thdelray.com/

